
SEVERE WEATHER POLICY

We will endeavour to keep the Preschool functioning normally wherever possible, but if bad weather
makes access to the Preschool dangerous or our Practitioners are not able to travel there then we may
have to close. If this is the case then you will be sent an email by 7.45am.

A message will also be posted on Bledlow Pre-School’s website: www.bledlowpreschool.com

If there have been heavy snowfalls and you do not receive an email to say the Pre-School has closed and
you live some distance from the Preschool, you may decide not to send your child to Preschool on that
day. Please phone us on 01844 273588 or email us at bledlowpreschooladn@gmail.com to inform us of
your decision to remain at home.

Parents may always, at their own discretion, collect their children early from Preschool on days when
conditions deteriorate and travelling becomes hazardous. Please phone us first before collecting
children from Preschool.

There may also be exceptional occasions when, because of emergency conditions arising during the day,
the Preschool has to close. In this event we will contact all parents by telephone to come and collect
their children.

If we are unable to contact parents we will contact the named emergency contact person agreed by you
to come and collect your child. It is therefore very important you keep us up to date with emergency
contact details.
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